
Subject: Re: First 5 El Dorado 

From: Clint Collins (c5collins@yahoo.com) 

To: kguerrero@pacbell.net; 

Date: Thursday, June 20, 2013 6:58 PM 

 
Kathi, 
If Aileen has a replacement ready to go, I can resign any time. I meant to talk to her but haven't 
made thetime. Can I just resign by email? I can help orient the new person, but probably not as 
well as you can. Letme know if I can help. 
clint 
 
 
From: Kathleen Guerrero <kguerrero@pacbell.net> 
To: "c5collins@yahoo.com" <c5collins@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 12:16 PM 
Subject: First 5 El Dorado 
 
Dear Clint, 
I hope you are doing well. I wanted to follow up with you regarding your position on the 
Commission. 
You had indicated you were interested in finding another representative from the Sierra 
Sacramento Valley Medical Society and I followed up with Aileen Wetzel to better 
understand the process. She has identified an interested candidate, but I am hesitant to 
move forward without fully understanding your interests. 
If you would like to continue with the Commission and find your schedule can permit 
meeting attendance, please let me know. Contrary, if you would like to celebrate the 
many years your have participated on the Commission and step down, I would need to 
have your resignation. 
What is your preference? I am happy to support you either way. 
Sincerely, 
Kathi 
Kathleen Guerrero 
Managing Director 
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